
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MONTHLY MEETING OF DECEMBER 13, 2012
The meeting began at 2:46 p.m. in the school’s Conference room with all members present.
Agenda:  Ms. VanZile moved to approve the amended agenda removing the Writing Policy until the Committee has a chance to review.   Ms. Morton seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Smith moved to approve the minutes.  Ms. VanZile seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Good News Report:   For the last eight (?) years Ms. Hudson has had all of her students work on a Reflections project.  These projects are judged at the school level and the winners are sent to District PTA for judging.  This year Radcliff Elementary sent ten entries for judging to the District level.  As a District PTA officer, Trish Morton, is responsible for having the District entries judged and sending the District winners to State.  This year Radcliff Elementary had three District winners and two students received honorable mention.  All five of these projects have been sent to State PTA for the next round of judging.   The following students are:  Diarra Nickson - 1st
Isaac Ipatzi - 2nd Hannah Monteneri - 3rd  Daria Kiely – HM Carlie Fogle - HM
Public Comment:   Ms. Morton reported that RIF had donated 500 books for students’ ages 4 years – 6 years.
Review:   Ms. Bieber reported on the PBIS Data how the tracking was being done regarding students’ behavior, etc.
New Business:   Ms. Morton made the motion to reschedule the SBDM Council meetings to be held in the Conference room instead of the Media Center and to change the time back to 2:30 p.m.  Ms. Vanzile seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Adjournment:  Ms. Morton moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Smith and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 3:51 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  


